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Diane Shenk 

50 Orchard Road 

Hummelstown, PA  17036 

Join The MFA! 

Join The 
MFA! 

The Michaux 
Forest Association 

Your Voice in 
the  

Park and Forest 

Owner’s Name: _____________________________ 

Address:___________________________________ 

 _________________________________________ 

Phone: ___________________________________ 

Email Address: _____________________________ 

Cabin Phone: ______________________________ 

Cabin Lease # :_____________________________ 

Cabin Name: _______________________________ 

Cabin Address: _____________________________ 

_________________________________________  

Do you want to receive the newsletter by: 

Mail _____  E-mail_____ Both Mail & E-mail_____ 

 

 

Annual membership:  $50.00 Due December 31.  

Includes monthly inspection of cabin and newsletter.  

Checks payable to “The Michaux Forest Association.”  

**Supporting Member -- $20                           

(Non-cabin owners - newsletter only)      

Please help us by participating in                      

YOUR organization 

_____ I would like to join the MFA 

_____ I will write an article 

_____ I’ll help with highway cleanup 

_____ I would consider Board membership 

 Mail Check to:  

Diane Shenk 

50 Orchard Road 

Hummelstown, PA  17036 

 

Membership Registration 

Working together we 
can preserve our cabin 
colony. Stay informed! 

Affect policies and  
regulations! 

 

Check us out online at:  

Michauxforestassociation.com 

 

Please join us at the Annual    

Membership Meeting  

on the last Saturday of  June at the 

Furnace Stack Pavilion in Pine 

Grove Furnace State Park. 

MFA Membership Stickers will be 

available at the meeting or you may 

email your request to our treasurer at: 

dlshenk@comcast.net 

Complete Information Needed 

for Cabin Security Inspections 
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Your Voice In the Park and Forest 

Numbers Make             

A Difference 

The Board monitors proposed legisla-

tion and writes or visits legislators or 

testifies before appropriate panels and 

commissions when such proposals 

seem impractical or incompatible with 

cabin living. 

NEWSLETTER 

Please mail your application to: 

Diane Shenk 

50 Orchard Road 

Hummelstown, PA  17036 

Join The MFA! 

Join the          

MFA Today! 

REGULAR CONTACT 

WITH LOCAL AND 

STATE OFFICIALS 

The board visits the Park Manager 

and the District Forester on a regu-

lar basis for information on changes 

and events. A liaison from DCNR 

in Harrisburg talks regularly with 

Board members to inform the Asso-

ciation of statewide changes and to 

allow for input favorable to cabin 

ownership. 

LEGISLATIVE                   

TRACKING 

CABIN SECURITY 

As a member, your cabin is checked 

monthly (in the off-season more than  

once a month) for break-ins, broken 

pipes or lines, downed trees, and oth-

er problems that might exist.  If our 

cabin inspector finds something amiss 

you will be notified. Where else 

could you find someone to inspect 

your property on a monthly basis 

for just $50 a year? Membership is 

well worth this peace of mind.  

Join the MFA community! 

The MFA publishes a newsletter 

twice a year, bringing you invalua-

ble information on the current is-

sues affecting your cabin lease. It 

also provides updates from the 

Park and Forest, the township, and 

articles and cabin histories from 

fellow MFA members. 

ANNUAL MEETING 

The Association sponsors a picnic 

and annual meeting in late June of 

every year. This is a fine time to get 

to know your cabin neighbors, hear 

from local and state officials, and 

listen  to  speakers  discuss  the 

history and ecology of our area. 

 

Numbers have made a difference in 

getting our point of view understood 

and getting desirable responses. If we 

work together and stick together,  we 

can protect the lifestyle that  we all 

cherish! 


